
3 January 2021 | Service Times: 9am & 11:40am 

Discipleship: Entering God’s Kingdom 

We are a church family committed to following Jesus Christ as Lord. We do this by getting to know 
him through his living Word, the Bible, which is why the sermon is the key part of our Sunday    
services. Find out more about us at www.sle.church  

Welcome, we’re glad you’re here!  

Many who seek to enter the Kingdom of God will not enter because they do not truly receive 
Jesus. This passage is to warn those who think they will enter God’s kingdom, but won’t   
because they do not properly respond to Jesus. A wake up call to professing believers to 
make sure that they strive to respond truly to Jesus. 

Say hello  Today’s Service 

Let us know that you’re here on 
our live stream’s live chat.   
Or connect with us at 
www.sle.church.   

Welcome and  
Singing 

In Christ Alone 

Show Us Christ 

Hear the Call of the Kingdom 

Holy Communion  

Community News  

Bible Reading  John 10:7-18 

Luke 13:22-35 

Sermon By Pastor Benjamin Ho 

Song of Response Undivided 

Stay Connected 

 facebook.com/slechurch   

 www.sle.church 

 +61 490 760 152 

 info@sle.church 

 83 Ryans Road, St Lucia 4067 

Check out sle.church/groups to find a group 
that you can join.  

 

Our Pastors 

SENIOR PASTOR BEN HO 
Mobile: +61 433 581 335 
Email: ben.ho@sle.church 

PASTOR STEVEN TRAN  
Mobile: +61 411 621 159 
Email: steven.tran@sle.church 

Giving by Electronic Funds Transfer 

A/C Name: SLE Church 
Bank:   National Australia Bank 
BSB:   084-424 
A/C No:   396558544 

SLE Church is a branch church of Chinese Christian 
Church Brisbane  

Financial Update 

Last Week $3,389.50 

Weekly Required (adjusted) $6,280.00 

Shortfall 2020 $0.00 



Community News 

2021 CHURCH @ HOME GROUPS 

In 2021, Church @ Home groups will run closely with the school term. 5 weeks each 
round with 2 weeks break during school holidays. During the 2 weeks break, there will 
not be planned home group meetings. Therefore, hosts are not expected to host during 
breaks. However, where possible, we encourage everyone to keep churching together 
physically even during the break. This could mean meeting with your old homegroup or 
with others. 

As part of the readjustment of schedule, there will no longer be a holiday 2 round after 
the current round finishes this Sunday (3 Jan). In its place is a 2 weeks break (10 & 17 
Jan). Due to the leader’s retreat on 10 Jan where a fair number of people are involved, 
there will not be physical church at Ryans Road that day or planned home groups. We 
encourage everyone to keep churching together physically even during this  break. This 
could mean: 
- meeting with your old homegroup if it works out 
- Signing up on eventbrite to attend Ryans Road (only on 17 Jan and till ticket runs out)  
- organise among ourselves to continue to meet physically to watch the live stream.  

If you have any questions or feedback, please reach out to hosts@sle.church.  

Prayer Points 

 PRAY FOR THE LEADERS RETREAT 
THIS COMING WEEKEND. Pray for  
Pastor Ben as he prepares all the training 
material this week. Pray for all attending 
that they will come with humble hearts, 
eager to be trained and equipped to be 
better Bible teachers, who are able to 
handle God’s Word faithfully. Thank God 
for providing willing helpers to look after 
the children during the retreat.  

 

PRAY THAT GOD’S WORD WILL    
CONTINUE TO BEAR FRUIT IN OUR 
LIVES as we seek to be not hearers only, 
but doers of His Word. Pray that we will 
persevere in seeking repentance daily, 
asking the Holy Spirit to search our 
hearts and expose the sin in us. Pray that 
we will practice hating sin and devote 
ourselves to God’s Word so our hearts 
can be transformed to love what God 
loves and hate what God hates.  

THANK GOD THAT, despite the many 
trials brought upon us in the year 2020, 
He has kept us steadfast in faith and has 
grown our church in love and service for 
each other. Thank God for the many   
sermons and Bible studies in 2020, that 
kept us rejoicing and finding comfort in 
the gospel! Thank God for the many acts 
of kindness and service shown to each 
other, in a year where everyone suffered 
in many different ways.  

 

PRAY FOR THE CHURCH @ HOME 
HOSTS, Bible study group leaders and 
Kids Church teachers who are having a 
break. Please give them good rest in the 
holidays so that they can be refreshed 
and ready to serve God’s kingdom and 
His people in the new year. For the     
students amongst us, help them to use 
their long summer holidays fruitfully.  

 

 



1. Introduction—BIG Questions 
   
 
  

 

 

 

 

2. Question: Will Those Who Are Saved Be Few? (23)  

 

 

 

 

 

3. Answer: Strive To Enter (24-28) 

 

 

 

 

 

     A. Narrow door (24)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     B. Shut door (25a)  

 

 

 

 

     C. Locked out (25b-27) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     D. Life on the outside (28)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Question: Will You Strive To Be Among The Saved?  

     A. The excluded  

      

 

 

 

     B. The included  

 

 

 

 

13. Discipleship: Entering God’s Kingdom (Luke 13:22-35) 


